
Jim and Loretta provided a remarkable service to us for our staff Christmas Barn Dance Party. They are both extremely skilled at their craft, and we 
couldn’t have asked for better callers. They were patient with the many beginners, and the pace and progression of the program were perfect for us. 
Many of the guests were hesitant to participate, but the way in which Jim and Loretta approached the night, making the dance accessible to all, had 
every person in the barn dancing by the end the night. I continue to hear remarks about how great the night was, and how great Jim and Loretta were. 
Can’t wait to book them again!  ~  Ben W.


